
From: James Mc Donald <James.McDonald@cityofchicago.org>  
Date: 3/4/21 7:30 PM (GMT-06:00)  
To: Reshma Soni <Reshma.Soni@cityofchicago.org>, Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>  
Subject: donation of flashlight to City  
 

Today I accepted on the City's behalf a gift of a flashlight that is usable for City business 
purposes.  It will be kept with other Finance Division equipment and made available to Finance 
Division or other Law Dept. personnel as needed. 
  
Jim McDonald 
  

James McDonald 

Deputy Corporation Counsel 
Finance and Economic Development Division 

Department of Law 

City of Chicago 
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